Old and New Business 6-14-22

2nd Quarter Community Meeting

Confirmed June 29th to be held at Kaukauna City Hall

Website - Now live!

 Numerous revisions and changes have been made to improve the look and functionality of the website. To date we have received no concerns or complaints about the site. We have entered the final phase of review over the next month or so. In 2023 and moving forward we will tally a list of enhancements and changes and anticipate an annual effort to maintain and fine tune the website and its content.

Landfill Update

 District suggested meeting with Landfill and Foth officials to further discuss the leachate issue. The District will host but as of this writing the exact date has not yet been set. Commission President Casper will participate in the round table. The landfill has maintained they would like to appear on the full Commission's agenda to present the body of work completed by the landfill and Foth on forecasting future volume and strength of leachate.

Micro Grid Grant Study

- The District hosted KU on 6/6 to discuss the draft final report on green energy and back up power for the treatment plant and provide comments to SEPA
- Virtual meeting on 6/8/22 for final comments, reactions, and written report contents
- SEPA intends to follow up with investigation of grant funding
- Final report will be distributed once its finalized and complete

Biostyr Stress Test

- Donohue is currently evaluating the data and the need for a "summer" stress test to further validate the winter results
- Donohue has verbally confirmed that Actiflo removes approx 15% more BOD than was assumed when calculating name plate capacities
- Tentatively appears that justification will be there for an increase in capacity request to DNR

Other items:

CWF Loan - anticipate closing on loan with signatures next meeting